
Important: COVID-19 Booster Vaccination 

Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and safety, we 

would like to remind you that it is time for your COVID-19 booster vaccination. 

Your booster dose is crucial in maintaining immunity and protecting yourself and others against 

COVID-19. We encourage you to schedule your appointment as soon as possible. 

Here are the details for your vaccination: 

• Date: [Insert Date] 

• Time: [Insert Time] 

• Location: [Insert Location] 

If you have any questions or need assistance in scheduling your appointment, please don't 

hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for doing your part to keep our community safe! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


